
 THANK YOU! 
 

FOR BEING PART OF OUR PLATINUM 
JUBILEE CELEBRATIONS

on Thursday 2 June 2022 
at the Springfield Leisure Park

It would not have been a success without you 
and we had a wonderful time celebrating 

the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee

Here are a few photographs from the day
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THE OFFICIAL BITS!



SUNSHINE ........................ ON THE DAY!



SUNSHINE ........................ ON THE DAY!



       BEING CREATIVE!

     PICNICS IN THE PARK!



THE VOLUNTEERS!

THE EVENING’S        
EVENTS!



This event was organised and 
managed byCoppull Parish Council

 Funded by Coppull Parish and Chorley Councils

 Volunteers from:

	 Coppull Parish Council, friends & relatives
	 Coppull Neighbourhood Plan Group & relatives
	 Springfield Park Leisure Centre for free-running and 
                   trampoling taster sessions
	 A1 Fitness for refreshments
	 Photographers - 3 local photographers
	 The Mayor of Chorley
	 The Ex-Mayor - our Town Crier
	 Coppull Schools for bunting
           Coppull & Standish Brass Band for the Bugler
           Local residents for loan of gazebos 
           Local resident for loan of gas bottle
           Local resident for loan of sound system

Thanks also to the following:

	 DJ Tian for disco music and photographs
           Bouncelona Bouncy Castles
	 Billy’s Children’s Entertainment
	 Witchy’s Food Wagon
	 Mr Softee Ice-Cream
           Face painting and cake making
           St John’s Ambulance
           The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Beacon   
                  supplier
           High Street Safaris - Beacon Trail

The Parish Council is hoping to hold an annual event from now on, 
with the focus on most of the children’s activities being free for local 
residents.  If you have any suggestions for activities in addition to the 

above, or stalls etc., if you can volunteer your time to be on the 
committee, OR  

to just help on the day, please let the Clerk know:

Tel:  01257 470120         
Email:  coppullparishcouncil@gmail.com

If you are featured in this brochure and would like a copy of the 
photograph, please contact the Clerk


